
INSTITUTE OF VOCATIONAL STUDIES 

‘A REPORT ON FLOWERS MAKING ACTIVITY’ 

Institute of Vocational Studies has organised Co-Curricular Activities on Friday, 

18th July, 2025, titled ‘Flowers Making Activity’, organised under the esteemed 

guidance of  Dr. Mandira Gupta, Principal  IVS. The event was organized with 

the aim of nurturing appreciation for nature and unlocking artistic self-

expression of students, involving the activity of making of various types of 

colourful and attractive flowers by using a variety of materials.  It was an 

opportunity for all students to demonstrate their creativity and artistic skill. The 

event was enjoyable & successfully completed. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


